
RDA Q-Tips
We are pleased to announce a new series of RDA-themed emails that we are calling “ ,” i.e., “RDA Questions and Tips.”  Every so often, we RDA Q-Tips
will distribute via the catalogers-l mailing list (and/or the RDA 2CUL mailing list beginning in 2012) an RDA-related question and answer, or tip. We will 
archive the messages here.

--Jean Pajerek,

Co-chair, on behalf of the RDA training committee
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